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Mission Statement 
The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes professional and personal growth of 

women educators and excellence in education

!
 

Reminder: March is a donation month for the Gospel Mission.  Janice Freeman will be collecting at the 
Potato Fest, or checks can be mailed to Janice. 

Reading Across Mary Lou Dieterich School  

Mary Lou Dietrich, Pat Elston, Judy Trask, Linda Chrabas, Debbie Mar and Kathleen Heinzinger enjoyed 
celebrating Dr. Seuss Day at Mary Lou Dieterich School.  They read in twenty-seven classrooms and 
donated twenty-one books. Trudi Sigmon and Heather Coons were unable to read, however, Trudi do-
nated thirteen books and Heather donated two books. The students and staff enjoyed listening to a 
variety of wonderful stories.   



 

Debbie Mar just returned from a two week IOT1 (Instructor of Teachers) training for CEF (Children’s 
Evangelism Fellowship) at Oregon City, OR. This certification will allow her to equip more CEF teachers 
to teach Good News Clubs in the public schools. Debbie says, “Oh, how nice it is to be retired!” 

50th Anniversary Update  

By now, everyone should have received her invitation for our 50th Anniversary Reception.  The  
committee hopes you are as excited as we are! Please RSVP as soon as possible by calling 
(209-484-3416) or emailing (beardiva@aol.com) Janice Freeman. The absolute deadline is April 3rd.   

We would like to collect the reservation money prior to the event. Checks should be made out to ETA 
MU-DKG.  You may mail them to Janice or bring them to the Potato Fest. The cost is $35 per person or 
$50 per couple, if you are bringing a guest. 

  Convention  

The annual California State DKG convention will be held May 4 - 6 in Irvine at 
the Irvine Marriott. Steer Toward the Future is this year’s theme. You can make 
reservations now through the following link: www.dkgca.org/convention-
arrangements.html You can also call the hotel directly for reservations: 
1-800-228-9290. State that you are a DKG member to receive the best rate.  
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